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Friday 28 May 2021 
 
RE: Year 9 Parent Teacher Consultation Evening 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to invite you to attend a virtual Parent Teacher Consultation Evening (PTC) for 
students in Year 7 which will take place between 3pm-6pm on Wednesday 23 June.   
 
We know that communication between home and school is an important part in supporting our young 
people to be as successful as possible, although this PTC will take place online, we are very much 
looking forward to welcoming you into the Academy in the future.  
 
Following our previous PTC earlier in the year we have now refined our systems and will be using the 
School Cloud System to book appointments. We have used the programme and have received good 
feedback on the ease of use and efficiency for parents. At this PTC you will be able to meet with subject 
teachers.  
 
I will write to you again after the half term break with details of how to book your appointments. 
 
We look forward to meeting online on Wednesday 23 June. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mr J Perkins  
Assistant Principal 
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